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From: Sarah Beck  
Sent: 30 December 2020 11:49 
To: Brooke Bougnague  
Subject: Re: Goldsworth - Waste Strategy 
 
Hi Brooke,  
 
Thank you for your email and hope you are keeping well. 
 
Provided that the pulling distance remains at the revised distance of 9.5m (as agreed on 21/10/2020 and 
detailed in the attached plan), I can confirm I would be happy with the changes to the waste condition at 
this development. 
 
With thanks and kindest regards, 
 

 
Sarah Beck 

 

Operations Manager (West) 
 

 

Joint Waste Solutions 

Developing initiatives to improve Surrey’s environment and managing waste and recycling services in Elmbridge, Mole Valley, 
Surrey Heath and Woking. 
 
 

 

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only. The information contained in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. If 
you are not the intended recipient, the use of the information contained in this email or any disclosure, copying or distribution is prohibited and may be 
unlawful. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately. 
 
Joint Waste Solutions reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email to ensure compliance with current procedures. 
 

 

Think before you print. 
 

 


